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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Peter Wiese <peterwiese48@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 10:49 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Ground water rules

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from peterwiese48@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
The rules you are proposing are restricƟve and overly broad. I oppose the rules as wriƩen, and urge that they be re-
done. 
Sent from my iPhone 


